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Caring, Learning, Growing 
12th June 2019 

 

OVERALL ATTENDANCE LAST WEEK:  91.6% 

 

National Target  % 

Early Years Attendance Winner Reception 1 97.2% 

Years 1 and 2 Attendance Winner Class 4 95.6% 

Years 3 and 4 Attendance Winner Class 8 94.3% 

Years 5 and 6 Attendance Winner Class 12 93.8% 
 
 

Anxiety course. On Friday 21st June at 9am Louise Hickey from CAMHS will be in school to 
meet with parents. The focus will be 'Anxiety-Preparing children as they move to the next 
year group'. The session will run from 9:00am-11:30am and be located in the P.A. room 
next to the school hall. 
 
Magazine request! 
We are really keen to expand the range of reading material that is available to our pupils in 
our class libraries and on the school Reading Bus, particularly magazines. If you have any 
children's magazines or magazines linked to cookery, travel, sport or history that you no 
longer want, we would be very grateful if you could pass them into school in a bag labelled 
for the attention of Miss Weston. Thank you in advance for your support in this area! 
 
Year 3 Reading Club 
 Year 3s Monday Reading Club has now finished for this academic year. Please continue to 
check future newsletters for further extra-curricular opportunities in this area.  
 
Home Reading Book Amnesty! 
In preparation for the next academic year, we are now checking our stock of home reading 
books for each book band. If you have any school reading books at home, please return 
them to your child's class at your earliest opportunity to ensure that your children have 
continued access to the best quality home reading books. 
 
Choir. Due to Children's University, choir will be cancelled this week (Thursday 13th June). 
 
Dates for your diary. Thursday 13th. June – Children’s University Graduation.  
Monday 17th. – Wednesday 19th. June – Year 6 at residential visit.  
Thursday 20th. June – Year 3 at Liverpool Philharmonic (afternoon)  
Friday 28th. June – Nursery trip to Gulliver’s World.  
Thursday 11th. July –Parents’ Evening  
Thursday 18th. Leavers’ Service 2p.m. 
 Friday 19th. July – End of school year 3.30p.m. 
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